

GULF COAST CHARTER ACADEMY SOUTH - PTO, INC.

PTO BOARD OF DIRECTORS SEMI-ANNUAL PLANNING SESSION#2

SEPTEMBER 3, 2015 6 PM - GCCAS CAFETERIA

Attendance:

Sean McCullough- President

Katie Andrae - Vice President

Kristi Lester - Communications Secretary

Keri Wall - Treasurer

Deb Ramos- Vargas- Recording Secretary

Jamie Bentley - parent / trunk or treat chair

Stephanie Almond - parent / sign up genius / Christmas parade chair

Ann M. Tea - grandparent / Book Fair / Holiday Craft Bazaar chair

Cheri DuBock - parent

We reviewed minutes from last meeting and continued with discussing the events of each month and discussed the budget and possible income from events and fundraisers (Keri to provide specifics)

Webmaster - need to find out who it is, if there is any accessibility to change format (colors, etc)

Kristi provided template of the new fliers and a sample of survey monkey to be sent to parents - we edited the question to read "Have a concern, question, or idea regarding GCCAS procedures"

Mr. Staros mentioned to staff at meeting the need for teachers to be available for workshop / curriculum nights

Meeting adjourned at 9:30pm